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Side Curtain Air Bag May Not Properly Inflate  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 20V374000 

Manufacturer Chrysler (FCA US LLC) 

Components AIR BAGS 

Potential Number of Units Affected 114 

Summary 

Chrysler (FCA US LLC) is recalling certain 2020 Ram Promaster vans and 1500 pickups. The affected vehicles 

may have an improperly crimped diffuser in the side curtain airbag which may result in the diffuser detaching from 

the inflator in the event of an air bag deployment. 

Remedy 

FCA US will notify owners, and dealers will replace the side curtain air bag assemblies, free of charge. The recall 

is expected to begin August 14, 2020. Owners may contact FCA US customer service at 1-800-853-1403. FCA 

US's number for this recall is W52. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

RAM 1500 2020 

RAM PROMASTER 2020 

 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V374#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V374#recalls650


Loss of Electric Power Steering Assist  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 20V373000 

Manufacturer Toyota Motor Engineering & Manufacturing 

Components STEERING 

Potential Number of Units Affected 46 

Summary 

Toyota Motor Engineering & Manufacturing (Toyota) is recalling certain 2019-2020 RAV4 and 2020 RAV4 

Hybrid vehicles equipped with electric power steering (EPS). Water may enter through the steering gear box cover 

and cause a loss of electric power steering assist. 

Remedy 

Toyota will notify owners, and dealers will replace the power steering gear box, free of charge. This recall is 

expected to begin August 10, 2020. Owners may contact Toyota customer service at 1-888-270-9371. Toyota's 

number for this recall is 20TB11 / 20TA11. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

TOYOTA RAV4 2019-2020 

TOYOTA RAV4 HYBRID 2020 

 

Hybrid System may Shutdown and cause Stall  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 20V369000 

Manufacturer Toyota Motor Engineering & Manufacturing 

Components HYBRID PROPULSION SYSTEM 

Potential Number of Units Affected 266,638 

Summary 

Toyota Motor Engineering & Manufacturing (Toyota) is recalling certain 2013-2015 Prius and 2014-2017 Prius V 

vehicles not included in recall 18V-684. Excessive voltage in the Intelligent Power Module (IPM) within the 

inverter may cause the hybrid system to shut down, causing the vehicle to stall while being driven. 

Remedy 

Toyota will notify owners, and dealers will perform a software update for the hybrid system. If the vehicle has 

experienced an inverter failure with certain hybrid system faults related to this condition, the inverter assembly will 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V373#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V373#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V369#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V369#recalls650


be repaired or replaced, prior to software update. All repairs will be performed free of charge. This recall is 

expected to begin August 10, 2020. Owners may contact Toyota customer service at 1-888-270-9371. Toyota's 

number for this recall is 20TB10 / 20TA10. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

TOYOTA PRIUS 2013-2015 

TOYOTA PRIUS V 2014-2017 

 


